UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

JUL 18 1380

Docket No. 50-320

Mr. James E. Huber

Chairman Board of County Commissioners
50 North Duke Street

P.0. Box 3480

Lancaster, Pennsylvania 17604

Dear Mr. Huber:

Thank you for your letter of June 4, 1980 concerning the purging of the TMI-2
containment atmosphere. The booklet you refer to in your letter is NCRP-44,
Krypton-85 in the Atmosphere - Accumulation, Biological Significance and
Control Technology. At present we do not have any extra copies, but it can be
obtained by directing your inquiry to:

NCRP Publicaticns |
P.0. Box 30175 |
Washington, D. C. 20014

The six copies of NUREG-0673 "Answers to Questions About Removing Krypton from
the Three Mile Island, Unit 2 Reactor Building”, which you have requested, are
enclosed.

Sincerely,
O:igiac! Signed B!
K. R. Benton

Harold R. Dent6n, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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